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  Letter dated 28 January 2015 from the Secretary-General 

addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 I have the honour to refer to Security Council resolution 2182 (2014), adopted 

on 24 October 2014, by which the Council decided to extend the  mandate of the 

Somalia and Eritrea Monitoring Group for a period of 13 months.  

 Accordingly, I wish to inform you that, after having consulted the Security 

Council Committee pursuant to resolutions 751 (1992) and 1907 (2009) concerning 

Somalia and Eritrea, I have appointed the following experts, in addition to those 

appointed in my letter dated 26 November 2014 (S/2014/854): 

 

  Somalia 
 

Jay Bahadur, armed groups (Canada) 

James Smith, regional (United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland) 

 

  Eritrea 
 

Amber Jitts, arms (Australia) 

 

 I should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the attention of the 

members of the Security Council. 

 

 

(Signed) BAN Ki-moon 

 

http://undocs.org/S/2014/854

